Shawn M. Lacey Chief of Police

December 8, 2021

United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 2233 S. West St.Ct Wichita, Kansas 67216

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of the men and women of the Westerly Police Department, I would like to extend a heartfelt "Thank You" for the package of cards you sent. It is encouraging to see that there are so many people throughout this country that support us and our fellow members in law enforcement.

As we approach the holidays, we wish you and the members of your organization a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

Shawn M. Lacey Chief of Police